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Good afternoon, Bobcat Families!

March Madness basketball tournament at CVMS came
to its conclusion today with the students demolishing
the teachers, holding them to one measly basket.
Shout out to Mr. Loeffler for scoring one for the staff! 

I am proud to announce that the CVMS Math Counts
team took 2nd place in the Math Counts State
Competition on Saturday. Way to go, Bobcats!

In accordance with the California Healthy Youth Act, all
7th and 8th grade Science classes will begin our
comprehensive sexual health education instruction
later this spring. Today, you should receive a letter
from Associate Superintendent Bryan Marcus with
important information regarding this unit of study.
Please check your email for this letter and go to the
SDUHSD Health Education website for additional
information.  

Finally, I hope all of our Bobcat families are able to
enjoy some time with friends and family this Spring
Break. 

Stay safe, healthy, and have a great Spring Break.  Go
Bobcats! Grrrrr...

Adam Bishop 
Principal

Thank you to everyone who has already donated.  If
you haven’t please consider donating to Carmel Valley
Middle School! Every dollar helps support programs
on campus!

cvmsptsa.square.site/fundraiser

Upcoming Events

4/1-5 No School Spring Break

4/8 Late Start - but don’t be late
School starts at 9:45

4/8-19 Knotts Berry Farm tickets
on sale for 8th grade only

4/8 Site Council Meeting 3-4

Every Tues/Thurs:
Academic Power Hour

(tutoring) in the Learning
Commons 

Follow us on Instagram @CVMSBobcats_Official
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https://www.sduhsd.net/Departments/Educational-Services/Course-of-Study---Curriculum/Course-of-Study/Health/index.html


  

      

        

     Grades for the thrid quarter are now available to be viewed on AERIES.  Please use the
“grades” tab and not the “gradebook” tab that you may be used to using.  This is a great
opportunity to shore up any of those shaky grades that students may have and to plan how to
finish strong for the final weeks of school.   

         If you are moving our of the area or to a private school for next year, please email Tracy
Ngo at Tracy.Ngo@sduhsd.net to update your records here and be sure of a smooth transition
to your next school.

            Should your family require any support services during break,  here are some numbers  
that you may find useful.:
               
                988: National Suicide Prevention Hotline
                (888) 515-0595- Care Solace Referral Service to Oustide Support Provider
                 211- San Diego County general information line for housing, food or other needs
                1-888-724-7240  San Diego Access and Crisis Line
             911- In a mental health emergency, you can call 911 and request a Crisis Intervention   
Trained (CIT) response

           From all of us at Team Counseling, we hope all our Bobcat Families have a wonderful
break and perhaps put some of these 50 Ways to Take a Break into practice.
                 
            

        
  
 

 

Wishing all our Bobcat families a relaxing, reinvigorating, and healthy spring break.  See everyone back on
April 8.

Sincerely,
Nathan Molina
Assistant Principal

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

COUNSELOR’S CORNER

Follow us on Instagram @CVMSBobcats_Officiall

https://www.odvn.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/50-ways-to-take-a-break-printable.pdf


ASB Events.
ASB would like to wish everyone a safe and relaxing spring break!  

  Yearbook wants to thank you for your photos all year. We are now finished
creating the book and it’s off to print! We only have 30 remaining to sell - go
to Jostens.com to buy yours today! We will not be able to order extras and
online ordering will soon close.

Lost and Found - please have your student check the lost and found prior to Spring break.  
There are many water bottles and other items in there.  All items left will be discarded or
donated on April 2nd.   

CVMS Math  League Accomplishments:  On Saturday (March 23rd) CVMS Math Counts
team participated in the Math Counts State competition.
Our team (Andrew Jahng, Chris Chen, Kevin Yang, Sepehr Golsefidy) got 2nd place among
teams coming from all over Southern California.

Individually Andrew Junwon Jahng got 2nd place , Sepehr Golsefidy 3rd place and Kevin
Yang 8th place.
Also on the Count Down part of the competition Sepehr Golsefidy got 1st place.

On Sunday (March 24th) 3 teams from CVMS participated in CCA Math Bonanza. 
CVMS Team 1 (Andrew Jahng, Chris Chen, Kevin yang, Sepehr Golsefidy) got 2nd place in
the Middle School section and 3rd in the High School section.

On Thursday ( March 28th) Torrey Pines had their math contest called Falcon Math Contest.
For this one, teams don't have to be from one school. But our students did very well in that
one too.
Andrew Jahng (with his teammate Rohan Malik from PTMS) got 1st place.
Kevin Yang and Chris Chen got 2nd place.
Sepehr Golsefidy and Alex Chen got 4th place.
Sihu Ahn and Ally Kim got 5th place.

Congratulations to all who participated. 

 
 

ASB & GENERAL NEWS

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM @CVMSBOBCATS_OFFICIALL

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1159439/Carmel-Valley-Middle-School/


JAZZFEST! - Join us to celebrate Jazz throughout the entire district. Each of our
SDUHSD schools will perform at Jazzfest - Saturday April 13th. 5:00 PM @ Torrey Pines
High School

We look forward to seeing you at our upcoming End of the Year Concerts -
Wednesday, May 22nd (String Orchestras) and Thursday May 23rd (Bands and Jazz)

Volunteers: The CVMS Music Boosters are always looking for volunteers to assist in
making instrumental music available to all CVMS students for years to come. If you are
interested, please take a moment to complete this volunteer form.

Please consider a tax deductible donation to our Music Department! Your generosity
ensures a robust music program like no other for this year and beyond!

The CVMS PTSA Membership Drive has started! By joining the CVMS PTSA, your dues
support our school and students. PTSA members can vote on the PTSA budget and PTSA
Board Officers. Memberships are $25 per person. Joining the PTSA does not mean you are
obligated to volunteer or make other commitments at our school. To sign up for a PTSA
Membership visit: PTSA Membership.

Shop to Support - In addition to our annual fundraiser that is coming up, there are other
easy ways you can support CVMS every day. Shop these retailers and the CVMS PTSA
receives donations when you make a purchase.
Ralphs Community Contribution Program – link your Ralphs card account and they will send
a donation every time you swipe your card. Click here for instructions.

PTSA NEWS

CVMS MUSIC BOOSTERS

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM @CVMSBOBCATS_OFFICIAL

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdIph4AbE2NC2PNLKa6bPDuUrYXBp2E2Nnn3t_0JDnEIGb0NQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.cvmsmb.org/
https://cvmsptsa.square.site/ptsa-memberships
https://www.cvmsptsa.com/shop-to-support/


REPEATED NEWS

RESOURCES AND LINKS
CVMS Website                                        CVMS Bell Schedule
CVMS Calendar                                       SDUHSD Website
CVMS PTSA

Carmel Valley Middle School               Website: cv.sduhsd.net                   
3800 Mykonos Lane                               Phone: 858-481-8221
San Diego, CA 92130                               Fax: 858-481-8256

Follow us on Instagram @CVMSBobcats_Officiall

  

PE & Spiritwear: PE clothing & spiritwear items are still on sale at the Finance Window or through the
CVMS webstore link. New reversible sweatshirts in new colors are available. 

Carmel Valley Library News - click here for their flyer.

 

Job Opportunity at CVMS: We have a job opportunity for a part-time Campus Supervisor at Carmel Valley
Middle School. The hours are 11:06 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Monday-Friday.

Please visit the job posting for more information:
Click here 

http://cv.sduhsd.net/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SARolOsM3mPvkXXJ2wAAUL377Xp3wIE7/view?usp=sharingDGVDaPbypoyk7BV0tmz1ItT-S3/view?usp=sharingR_8YWS_hF9I27wI2U0CkUNyu/view?usp=sharingx2oahvxX_rnnXHFlX-8NHFJy/view?usp=sharing0DGVDaPbypoyk7BV0tmz1ItT-S3/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/13cZOzmIQbwdT35rpNC46Fi3XVeXTVzGQ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106564756732948721189&rtpof=true&sd=trueYYGwmmykVInNUqiCz7id82yqdmaBWLRN/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=106564756732948721189&rtpof=true&sd=truez1lZFt1E5fpUFSXI5ItnKGgzOo/view?usp=sharings/2022-23-CVMS-Calendar.pdf
http://www.sduhsd.net/
http://cvmsptsa.com/
http://cv.sduhsd.net/
https://carmelvalley.myschoolcentral.com/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WvIdrZJLF95LPmHqdEtP68exSPzMKYHB/view?usp=sharing
https://www.edjoin.org/Home/JobPosting/1865678
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